Our Town: Economic Incentives for Historic Properties in Friday Harbor
Friday, June 1, 2007, 8:30 am-noon

Historic Grange Hall, 152 N First Street, Friday Harbor

Dear Friends:

Please mark your calendar and plan to attend an upcoming community forum sponsored by the Town of Friday Harbor. The event promises to be a insightful discussion on the incentive-based strategies being used by property owners, local governments and community organizations throughout Washington to preserve and adaptively re-use historic buildings and landmarks—incentives that are being considered for implementation locally.

A partial list of potential historic preservation incentives to be discussed includes: property tax reductions (special valuation); historic preservation easements; revolving fund loans; zoning, density and building code flexibility; preservation grants, etc. 

Community representatives who will be attending include: (partial list)

· Michael Sullivan, formerly with the Washington Trust for Historic Preservation and a partner in Artifacts, Inc., an Olympia-based consulting firm

· Lincoln Borhmann, San Juan County Land Bank 

· Mayor David Jones, Town of Friday Harbor

· Terry Clem, Islanders Bank

· Ron Henrickson, Development and Community Planning, San Juan County

· King Fitch, Town of Friday Harbor

· Liz Illg, Friday Harbor Town Council

· Charles Zalmanek, Assessor’s Office, San Juan County

· Gary Hanson, Building Inspector, Town of Friday Harbor

· Ralph Hahn, SJC Economic Development Council

· Paul Le Baron, Re/Max Realty
· Michael Bertrand, Land Use Administrator, Town of Friday Harbor

· Anna Maria de Frietas, historic inn owner and  SJI B&B Association member

· Mary Jane Anderson, SJI Historical Museum

· Ron Boe, historic property owner and commercial real estate developer

· Nina Pellar Le Baron, architect, Island Architecture

· Micky Ryan, Orcas Island Historical Museum

· Vern Long, Town of Friday Fire Department
· Nancy Larsen, The SJI Grange
· Bill Watson, SJC Economic Development Council
The purpose of the forum is to introduce participants to a variety of potential preservation incentives that, if implemented locally, could provide significant financial and technical incentives, and other resources, toward the preservation of community landmarks. No less important is hearing your ideas for participation and collaboration in preserving Friday Harbor’s heritage resources and unique sense of place. 

Because space may be limited, participants are encouraged to RSVP by Monday, May 21, 2007 to Sandy Strehlou, 378-2810 or sstrehlou@fridayharbor.org.
Thanks, and I hope to see you there.

Sandy Strehlou

Historic Preservation Coordinator
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